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Good afternoon Roos Galjaard, 

 

Welcome to the first CHERISH newsletter! 

CHERISH is an Interreg Europe project. Nine European regions work 

together to improve regional policies to protect and promote cultural 

heritage in fishing communities in order to boost attractiveness of these 

regions for businesses, citizens and tourists . 

  

Please visit our website: www.interregeurope.eu/cherish 

https://mailchi.mp/d681ba640fe6/update-cherish-kick-off-event-middelburg-143651?e=7af234d394
https://www.interregeurope.eu/cherish/
https://www.interregeurope.eu/cherish/events/event/2050/cherish-kick-off-meeting/


  

 

 

First CHERISH TEK workshop! 

On the 5th of September the CHERISH project partners travelled to Tornio, 

Finland where Snowchange Cooperative, the advisory partner for 

traditional ecological knowledge, organised a workshop on TEK issues.   

  

Read more at: https://www.interregeurope.eu/cherish/news/news-

article/4136/1st-cherish-tek-workshop/ 

https://www.interregeurope.eu/cherish/news/news-article/4136/1st-cherish-tek-workshop/
https://www.interregeurope.eu/cherish/news/news-article/4136/1st-cherish-tek-workshop/
http://www.interregeurope.eu/cherish


  

 

 

Kick off meeting Middelburg 

On Thursday, 15th of November 2018 the kick off meeting of the CHERISH 

project took place in Middelburg, in the old Town Hall. Participants were 

informed about CHERISH , learned about several aspects of cultural 

heritage and got to know the partners in the project through an interview. 

For more info read the news article here. 

  

  

https://www.interregeurope.eu/cherish/news/news-article/4531/kick-off-meeting-cherish-in-middelburg
https://www.interregeurope.eu/cherish/news/news-article/4136/1st-cherish-tek-workshop/
https://www.interregeurope.eu/cherish/news/news-article/4531/kick-off-meeting-cherish-in-middelburg


 

 

This video was taken during Cherish Kick off Meeting in Middelburg, Netherlands. In 

this short interview, Jack Dooms from Middelburg Municipality talks about their role as 

lead Partner and the importance of the Project. 

 

 

First stakeholder group meetings 

Several CHERISH partners organised stakeholder group meetings. The 

stakeholders were briefly introduced with main project activities and 

expected results. It is important to meet each other regularly and discuss 

how to protect and promote cultural heritage of fishing communities. 

  

For more info, check this page: https://www.interregeurope.eu/cherish/library/ 

https://www.interregeurope.eu/cherish/library/
https://youtu.be/nclVtnhJAgk


  

 

 

Next: Cyprus! 

If you are interested in joining our next Interregional Learning and 

Exchange of Experience Event (Cyprus, March 27-28 2019), please contact 

us. 

 

 

 

Website 

 

 

 

Twitter  

 

 

   

 

 

Copyright © 2018 CHERISH, All rights reserved. 

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

 

https://www.interregeurope.eu/cherish/
https://twitter.com/cherish_eu
https://interregeurope.us19.list-manage.com/profile?u=fbd79a58c08324c29154436a5&id=0955d05067&e=7af234d394
https://interregeurope.us19.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=fbd79a58c08324c29154436a5&id=0955d05067&e=7af234d394&c=fbe9419e27
https://www.interregeurope.eu/cherish/library/
https://www.interregeurope.eu/cherish/
https://twitter.com/cherish_eu


 


